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• Attended MPLA meetings and PD lightening rounds in April 
• Attended Admin group meeting to discuss LI 
• Reviewed bank statements 
• Cleaned up and did some organizing of MPLA VP email account 
• Conference 2022 report: 

o Created tri-conference agreement doc and sent to conference planning committee. 
o An email was sent on June 1 with a proposed contract with Holiday Inn. There was 

concern because the room rate was $239 per room at Holiday Inn compared to Hilton 
Garden Inn at $94 before it was decided to move the conference venue. Email 
discussion of again changing the dates to April or June to get more reasonable rates.  

o No movement to change anything at the present time. Trying to negotiate for more 
reasonable room rates with Holiday Inn.  

 

 


